
Help support Sisterhood’s fundraising

efforts and wish family & friends

a sweet new year

with a jar of Kosher honey!

This 8 oz jar of delicious kosher honey arrives in time for
Rosh Hashanah and includes a personalized card reading
“L’Shana Tovah - Wishing you a Healthy and Happy New
Year.”

The card also lets recipients know that a donation has been made in their
honor to the Sisterhood of Adat Shalom.

Your cost is $12.50 per jar with free shipping if ordered before July 31. After
July 31, add $5 for shipping and handling per jar. We gladly mail orders
outside the United States for an additional fee.

To order honey, go to
www.orthoney.com and

use our sisterhood organization code is ASF.

Final date for ordering with a guaranteed
delivery by Rosh Hashanah is September 4th.

Questions? Contact Geula Rapp,
(248) 877-5456 or gtron927@aol.com

www.orthoney.com

